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Upcoming Elections The 2024 Presidential Primary Election date is Tuesday, April 23, 2024 and the 

Presidential General Election will be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2024.  

 

 

Community Outreach The recruitment and outreach teams will be visiting local community events to 

inform and recruit new participants to the Election Worker Program. At our booth you will be able to 

register to vote, update your voter registration, apply to be an election worker, update your election 

worker record or simply say hello.   

This April, there will be booths at: 

4/8 Strathmore’s Bloom Concert series- Good Hope Neighborhood Recreation Center 

4/12 Montgomery College-Germantown Job fair - Montgomery College-Germantown Campus 

4/16 Family Fun Fest - Washington Adventist University  

4/20 Department of Recreation Job Fair - Upper County Community Recreation Center 

4/21 Montgomery College-Rockville Job Fair - Montgomery College-Rockville Campus 

4/23 32nd Rockville Science Day - Montgomery College, Rockville Campus 

4/23 Green Fest in the City - Downtown Wheaton 

4/27 Montgomery College-Takoma Park/Silver Spring Campus Job Fair- MC-Takoma Park/Silver Spring 

Campus 

We will be visiting local high schools in April and May, so if you know any students 16 years old or older 

and would like to participate in the 2024 elections they can apply during our visit.  We will visit Blair, BCC, 

Blake, Churchill, Clarksburg, Damascus, Gaithersburg, Einstein, Kennedy, Walter Johnson, Richard 

Montgomery, Magruder, Paint Branch, Poolesville, Sherwood, Springbrook, Wheaton, Watkins Mill, 

Northwood, Wootton, and Whitman. 

                  

              

Working on the Next Election In December 2023, we will begin recruiting 
for the 2024 election cycle. At that time, we will contact all our volunteers 
and ask them to update their personal data, contact information and service 
availability online. There’s nothing for you to do until then, so enjoy the rest 
of the year. 
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Pick-A-Pal Promotion 

 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the Pick-A-Pal Promotion during the 2022 Election 
Cycle.  Congratulations again to our winners from the Gubernatorial General Election Mayer 
Njdocke and Henri Soppi. They each received the spectacular prize of an AMC Movie Theater Gift 
Card for two (valued at $50.00). The Promotion will return for the 2024 Election Cycle.   
   
   
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Reminders From Recruitment 

Just a reminder, the EJ Connection accounts are disabled due to system enhancements being 
performed. We will notify you when access is restored. 

 

We appreciate you for taking the time to provide 
your input and thoughts. We received feedback via 
survey or direct email.   
 
We are still going through the responses, but your 
feedback has let us know that you would like to 
see: 

• More training on precinct closing 
procedures including completion of forms. 

• Problem solving related to the voting 
equipment and conflict resolution related 
to the voters.  

• Clearer directions on what to bring back 
and how to get to the BOE for Closers 

• More scenarios in the training sessions for 
the Same Day Registration and Provisional 
workers 

• More volunteers in the polling place 
• Larger stipends 
• More part-day positions 

This feedback is instrumental in the 
development of our Program and will 
help us prepare for the 2024 elections.  
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Recruitment Office 
The recruitment team is available Monday – Friday from 8:30am to 5pm. Your recruiter is here to 
assist you through the application, training, and service assignment process. Please contact your 
recruiter with any questions.  

Recruitment Staff 
 
Election Worker Recruitment Coordinator - Aishah Mills-Pherigo    240-777-8527                                    
 
Recruiter - Deborah Hamer 240-777-8571 
 
 

Contacting Us 

• General Questions:  Call 240-777-8533 

• Email: election.judge@montgomerycountymd.gov 

• Website: www.777vote.org 

• Mailing Address for Office: 
 

Montgomery County Board of Elections 
18753 N. Frederick Avenue, Suite 210 
Gaithersburg, MD  20879 

 

We look forward to working with you! 
 

 

Check us out on social media. 

Twitter - @777vote 

Facebook – Montgomery County Board of Elections 

Instagram- @777vote 

mailto:election.judge@montgomerycountymd.gov
http://www.777vote.org/

